
Student Bulletin

Tuesday, November 9, 1965

"A man should be ashamed to run his own life the minute he finds 
out there is a God." Paul Rader

FROM DEAN LACKEY;

1. Thursday, November 11, is a school holiday. Absences
from classes on Wednesday and Friday will be "double 
cuts".

2. Library hours Thursday, November 11 are 9:00 a.m. to 
5:00 p.m.

5. Effective this Friday evening the library will be open 
on Friday evenings for the remainder of the quarter, 
(except Nov. 26). Continuation of this temporary ar-p 
rangement will depend upon student response.

k. All students, including those on the Dean's List, are 
subject to termination from class when an excessive 
number of absences have accrued. Many students should 
make a greater effort to attend classes.

FROM THE STUDENT COUNSEL:
1. Watch for the opening of the Snack Bar.
2. Remember the "Cheer Leader" try outs on Friday evening 

November 12, in the gym.

FROM DEAN PECOTA:

1. Some of you are building up a number of chapel absences 
that will soon put you in excess of the 5 allowed.
Please be careful concerning this college regulation.

2. Tomorrow (Wednesday) we will have a representative of th 
the Peace Corps.


